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On 14th September, 2019, CSI Student Chapter yet again 

held a workshop on a very demanding topic, Recent Trends 

in IT Industry at B.C. Roy Auditorium at JIS College of 

Engineering. Guest speakers from Alien Brains Educations 

basically held this Event. Praveen Behati, Shweta Shaw 

and Riten Debnath were the guest speakers who interacted 

very well with the students and helped them to show them 

the right approach towards the IT industry. 

 

 

 

 

After all the students arrived at the auditorium the registration of the students took place. 

All the Dignitaries, Dr Partha Sarkar, the Vice Principal of JIS College of Engineering, Dr 

Sabyasachi Sen, Dean R and D, P.K. Bardhan, Dean and Student affairs, Dr Dharam Pal 

Singh, the Head of the Department of Computer Science and Engineering and last but not the 

least, the guest Speakers were called on the stage to take their places. The dignitaries were 

called on the Dias one by one to come and share a few words with the students. Each of their 

motivational talks really inspired the students and they became more enthusiastic for the 

workshop. 



 

The session began on a good note with Praveen Behati, one of the chief guests from Alien 

Brains. His friendly gesture created an easy approachable between him and the students. He 

poured all sorts of useful information regarding how the 4 years of student life of a computer 

science engineering must spend, how to make oneself fit for the industry. He shared his own 

experience of his 4 years of engineering and how he groomed himself. 

     

 



The 2nd session resumed after 15 minutes of a tea break. Here, all the three guest speakers 

shared the stage as called for. A question answer session was held, where the professionals 

answered each and every question which arose in the mind of the students. Many new career 

suggestions were given. Later, they covered a very trending topic of the industry, i.e., 

regarding Machine Learning and React JS.  This workshop helped the students a lot to open 

their eyes to where they are standing and how much more improvements or effort much be 

needed to fit into the industry well.  

 

The event was finally drawn to a conclusion with the Vote of Thanks by the Student Branch 

Counsellor of CSI Student Chapter of JIS College of Engineering, Mr. Sudipta Sahana. A token 

of love in the form of mementoes were given to the guest speakers and the event was called off 

by announcing that E -Certificates will be provided to all who attended the workshop.  



               

 

 

 


